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4 September 2024
Dear Parents/Carers
We are writing to confirm that Beccles High School officially joined Sapientia Education Trust on September 1st 2024. Many of you will be aware that this has been planned for a long period of time and we are relieved that everything is now complete.
Sapientia currently runs 20 schools across Suffolk and Norfolk, with a strong track record of providing high quality education for nearly 8000 pupils. Beccles High School staff have already attended trust wide training this week and we look forward to supporting the school community in the months and years ahead.
The school will benefit in many ways from joining a well-established, successful trust. Benefits include:
· Access to additional resources, with on-going investment in upgrading school facilities
· High quality staff training, to ensure teaching approaches are up to date and effective
· Additional classroom resources – ensuring the curriculum is well planned and resources support learning
· Access for staff to a range of networks to share and learn from best practice
· Additional support around ICT, estates and finance – improving the school experience for our pupils
· Expertise from proven educationists – working at trust level and across our schools
We very much welcome the on-going support that you provide and look forward to sharing a bright future together.
Best wishes

Jonathan Taylor				Chris Barns
CEO – Sapientia Education Trust		Headteacher – Beccles High School
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